159 Ossining Road Pleasantville, New York February 13, 1963

Mr. Click C. Relander 1212 North 32nd Avenue Yakima, Washington

Dear Mr. Relander:

Your name was given me by Mrs. Hazel E. Mills, Librarian, Washington Room, Washington State Library.

I would very much like a copy of your book YAKIMA, WASHINGTON JUBILEE, 1855-1960.

Please let me know price of book and postage and I will remit at once.

I spent two perfect days in Yakima last June and my Yakima friends took me to view the Valley, Mount Rainier National Park and Fort Simcoe.

With all the ice and snow and gray days of the east coast I long for the dry, sunny climate of Yakima.

Enclosed please find a stamped self-addressed envelope for your convenience.

Thank you for your kind cooperation.

Yours very truly

Pauline Boury

(Miss) Pauline Boury

Book Sent Tola63 159 Ossining Road Pleasantville, New York March 1, 1963 Mr. Click Relander 1212 North 32nd Avenue Yakima, Washington Dear Mr. Relander: Thank you very much for your letter of February 18th. Please find my check for \$2.25 for one copy of STRANGERS ON THE LAND. Yes, I do have an exceptional interest in Yakima material - that is on the city of Yakima, its founding, its development and most important of all its people. A Yakima friend was gradious hostess to me last June and I was able through her kindness to visit Yakima for the first time, and to see Mount Rainier National Park and Fort Simcoe in my two days in Yakima, plus of course seeing the Valley from different hights around Yakima. Is there any book available on this subject? All best wishes in the sale of your book. Sincerely Pauline Boury (Miss) Pauline Boury enc. check

159 Ossining Road Pleasantville, New York March 20, 1963

Mr. Click Relander 1212 North 32nd Avenue Yakima, Washington

Dear Mr. Relander:

On March 1st I mailed you my check for \$2.25 for one copy of your book STRANGERS ON THE LAND.

I am wondering if you ever received my letter and the check, as to date, I have not received a copy of your book.

Will you please check into this, and if no check has been received, please let me know. I will stop payment on that lst check and mail you a second check.

Thank you for your kind co-oper-

Best wishes.

Yours truly

(Miss) Pauline Boury

159 Ossining Road Pleasantville, New York March 20, 1963

Dear Mr. Relander:

STRANGERS ON THE LAND arrived today. Therefore please disregard my letter of inquiry mailed to you this afternoon.

Thank you for your kind dedication. Yes, it is the "little stories" from all peoples which make up the larger history of a race or country.

I have just finished reading Chapter I. It is a sad story I am sorry to read. The cruelty of man to man seems to be a continuous story. When will it end?

As an American born easterner of French descent (both my parents were born in France) I have heard and read about Europeans immigrating to this country and their adaption to the ways and language of the United States.

Now I am abut to read about a people who have been in the U.S. for many centuries and who, alas, in many instances, have been maltreated by the new comers. Of course, I have read about these conditions before, but now that I have spent a few hours in a part of the country where the Indians live, the reading will have more meaning.

YAKIMA JUBILEE. Some one is mailing me a copy.

Yes, we do have inter-library loan not only within our county of Westchester, but between states, not only neighboring states, but all the way across the country. A friend does volunteer work in our County inter-Library office and has told me that books from this area have been sent to the west coast.

I think your Bookmobile service of the Yakima Public Library is a splendid service for those who are unable to go downtown to the Library. In fact, reading VALLEY ARTS SEASON which my Yakima friend sent me shows how many worthwhile activities are available to your citizens.

Thank you once again and best wishes to you in your future writings.

Sincerely

(Miss) Pauline Boury

Pauline Boury

159 Ossining Road Pleasantville, New York May 13, 1963

Mr. Click C. Relander 1212 North 32nd Avenue Yakima, Washington

Dear Mr. Relander:

The other day I received the book someone had promised to mail me - but it turned out to be STRONGHOLD in the Yakima Country and not YAKIMA JUBILEE. It is one more book to add to my Washington book collection.

However, I am most anxious to obtain a copy of YAKIMA JUBILEE.

As you kindly offered in your letter of March 6th, would you be able to find a copy for me? I certainly would appreciate it. Please let me know its cost and I will mail you a check immediately.

Material on Washington state is so seldom written about in our eastern newspapers and magazines that I know very little about your beautiful state.

I am especially interested in its early history and settlements, in particular Yakima and its Valley.

Thank you for your offer.

With best wishes,

Sincerely

Pauline Boury

159 Ossining Road Pleasantville, New York May 21, 1963

Mr. Click Relander 1212 North 32nd Avenue Yakima, Washington

Dear Mr. Relander:

Thank you very much for copy of your book YAKIMA JUBILEE which arrived yesterday. I am enjoying it very much. What a story of grit and determination. Also thanks for the article you wrote on the Gannon Museum.

I am looking forward to visiting the Museum when I vacation in Yakima in April 1964. There will be much to see.

Enclosed is my check for \$4.30 to pay for the copy of Yakima received and postage for same, also I would appreciate your mailing me a second copy of YAKIMA JUBILEE.

Thank you very much.

With all best wishes.

Sincerely

(Miss) Pauline Boury

Pauline Bourn

enc. -check

159 Ossining Road Pleasantville, New York June 11, 1963

Mr. Click Relander 1212 North 32nd Street Yakima, Washington

Dear Mr. Relander:

Thank you for your autograph on the Yakima Jubilee copy just received. I will keep this as my copy.

Someday I hope to make my home and work in Yakima, and then I will mail the second copy to a friend in France.

In the meantime, I dream about my next trip to Yakima.

All best wishes.

Sincerely

Pauline Boury (Miss) Pauline Boury

Jakenen Depril 3, 1964 Dear In Relander The mne Ireal your excellent book on the Jakenia Indeans, the more I am apparland at the treatment me "so carled" civilized" men have treated them, I course other Indians & menouty groups. One wouldes what one can do to atom for all their curelty. Darrine in Jakinin m Dat. ene. 4/4 + mice he y Jms. Harrington until Sundan H. M. 4/13 Sunday A. M. 4/12. The early fact the much luniel call
four office & if it's comment for Jone, may
then the pleasure meeting fore from
few minutes. Unfil then hest mushs -Sincerely (Min) Pauline Boury

No mrs. Enelyn Harrington

222 horth 4/st aneme

159 Ossining Road Pleasantville, New York May 18, 1964

Dear Mr. Relander,

Enclosed is a clipping which I believe will interest you.

On April 21, The Christian Science Monitor printed a letter which I wrote their Travel Editor re printing in depth information on the Northwest, and other parts of the countryand to have an article on Yakima, the city and the surrounding area which it serves.

Thank you once again for taking the time to see me. I am sorry I was unable to go with you to meet your Indian friend.

The Oregon trip along the Columbia River was most enjoyable. To see the falls - Horsetail and Multonah and the area around them - gives me a thrill every time I think about them. There is so much beauty in the Northwest.

Best wishes.

Sincerely Bours

Miss Pauline Boury